TOWN OF ANTRIM BOARD OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING AGENDA MAY 15, 2000

6:00 p.m. CALL MEETING TO ORDER

6:00 p.m. Meet with Paul Belliveau Re: High Street Bridge

- Review 4 month Expense & Revenue Reports
- Johnson Abatement
- School recount on Thursday
- Household Hazardous Waste Grant
- Sign "Surplus" Contract
- Selectmen's Letter for Limrik Use same letter for Bulk Mailing with Map??

Miscellaneous Items to be signed -



TOWN OF ANTRIM BOARD OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES MAY 15, 2000

PRESENT: Chairman Eric Tenney, Selectman Tim Seeger, Selectman Phil Dwight and Secretary Sherry Miller.

6:00 p.m. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER -

6:20 - 6:45 Paul Belliveau and Road Agent Bob Varnum -

The Selectmen met with Paul Belliveau and Road Agent Bob Varnum to discuss possible changes to the High Street Bridge. It was suggested to add a 3 - 4 foot pre-stressed decking that is independent of the bridge and re-anchor the post. After a brief discussion it was the consensus of the Board and Mr. Varnum to contact Henniker Sand & Gravel to have someone come out and view the bridge to see what he or she can suggest.

Expense and Revenue reports -

The Selectmen reviewed the four-month Expense and Revenue reports the only department that is over budget is the Building Inspector.

Johnson Abatement -

The Board unanimously agreed to deny the Abatement request received from Neil & Sharon Johnson.

Inventories -

The Board unanimously agreed to abolish sending out the yearly Property Inventory Form effective for the year 2001.

School Vote Recount -

There will be a recount of the School vote on Thursday May 18th, Diane Chauncy and Lois Essex will be representing the Town of Antrim.

Hazardous Waste Grant -

The Selectmen have received information for a Household Hazardous Waste Grant. The office will contact Bennington and Hancock to see if they are interested.

Review and approve the May 8, 2000 minutes -

Selectmen Tenney and Dwight approved the minutes of May 8, 2000.

Town of Antrim Selectmen's Meeting Minutes May 15, 2000 Cont.

Town Hall Restoration Meeting -

Selectmen Tenney and Seeger asked Selectman Dwight if he would attend the Town Hall Restoration Committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday May 17, at the Town Hall.

Miscellaneous items signed -

Surplus Contract
Yield Tax Letters
Intent to Cut
Fire Department Applications (2)
Ambulance Application (1)

The next Selectmen's Meeting will be held on June 5, 2000 unless otherwise posted.

Adjournment -

There being no further business to come before the Board the meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sherry Miller

Secretary to Selectmen